
THE SEVEN SEAS TATTLER SPECIAL EDITION 

 

 

Tattler would like to recognise Rhoda Moore for her efforts in arranging  what was clearly a fantastic 

new year's eve party at the club. 

 

As there has been some criticism about the length of Tattler, we have produced  a special edition 

devoted to the function. 

 

Chairman's remarks 
 
I would like to congratulate and thank Rhoda for her sterling efforts in arranging and conducting a 
new year's eve party that was clearly a great success and a credit to our club. 
 

Alan Collingridge wrote the following : 
 
Hi Rhoda ! 
Our table all agreed that it was the best party we had attended at the club. 
You definitely deserve a MAD award - you MADE A DIFFERENCE ! 
Kind regards 
Alan 



Comments received from Vice Admiral (Sir) Alan Grose RN (ret) 
 
Dear Rhoda, 
 
Thank you and Christina for organising such a wonderful evening at the club last night and for doing 
so much to ensure its huge success. The food was outstanding both in its display and content, the 
music and associated video show terrific, the decoration and ambience just right – all ensuring that 
everyone really enjoyed themselves. Everyone on Table 1 voted it one of the best New Year’s Eve 
party’s that they have been too. So well done you two and enjoy a restful day. Thank you both. 
 
Gillian and Alan 
 
******************************************************************************* 
 
Tattler is aware that arranging a function of this nature is no simple task - extensive planning and 
significant marketing and cajoling are required. Then there is the actual execution on the night. 
Rhoda did indeed make a difference - well done to her and her "subcommittee"! 
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